


Meeting Cancelled


Under the Guidance for Public Bodies on the Open Meetings and Freedom of Information Act During the COVID-19 Pandemic (updated July 2), Where a public body does not have critical issues that must be addressed because time is of the essence, cancelling or postponing public meetings may be prudent during the COVID-19 outbreak, rather than holding meetings that could pose a risk of danger to the public.

Therefore, considering the current mitigation status and there are no items requiring board action this month, the Regularly Scheduled Meeting for Monday, November 23, 2020 has been CANCELLED.   

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board will plan on convening for the Regular December meeting as scheduled. 
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